
  Public Comment Form 

Name:*     _________________________________  Organization*:    ___________________________ 

Email*:      _________________________________  Phone*:    ________________________________ 

Meeting: __________________________________  Date:    __________________________________ 

□ LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments
*Per Brown  Act, completing this information is optional.  At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you

may be called upon to speak.
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Comments 

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org 

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public 
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov.  All public comments will become part of the official record. 

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to 
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”  

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).   
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Eric Bonilla

From: Chris Rochfort (STAR Water) <chris.rochfort@star-water.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2023 5:03 PM

To: DPW-SafeCleanWaterLA

Cc: Haris Harouny; Eric Bonilla; Yale Williams

Subject: RE: Safe, Clean Water Program: Invitation to LSGR WASC Meeting - February 28, 2023

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.

Dear SCW Team,

During the previous LSRW WASC meeting we were asked to provide pollutant removal loadings for the La Habra Heights
Park project. My team have modelled (the above) removal loadings based on a similar size/type of project that has
been installed for 20yrs now (hence the 20year lifespan). Can you please share this information with the LSRW WASC
committee and noted that the removal rates are relative to the size of the project as our project is at the lower end of
cost compared to others.

We also wanted to respectfully seek clarification as our project had been evaluated two years ago and the only concern
the committee had for the project was that we seek a 25% co-contribution which we succeeded in doing. We assumed
from this that our project would then be favourably considered once re-submitted. Thank You

Chris Rochfort
Project Leader
La Habra Heights Park Project

From: DPW-SafeCleanWaterLA <SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 5:02 AM
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	Organizaton*: City of La Mirada
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	Text7: Good Morning WASC LSGR Committee Members,



I just wanted to provide some clarifications for the project since it was unclear at the end of the last meeting.



The La Mirada Creek Park project meets several of the Committee's Prioritization Criteria. 



1. It is a medium sized project which offsets the numerous larger projects typically submitted. 

2. It is nature based and opens up access to the creek for public enjoyment.

3. The City match would be 43% of the total project cost if awarded the requested $5,752,200.

4. O&M funding would not be requested.

5. This is the only project within this tributary watershed.

6. The urban runoff is removed, naturally filtered, and used to recharge the local aquifer. 



In addition, the design will be complete by December 2023 and CEQA clearance has already been completed.  This project is construction ready.



During the last meeting, the committee considered splitting the award amount over two years. After looking into this, we have found that splitting the project would be very difficult.  We would like to request the full $5,752,200 amount in the first year.  We are open to a reduction in the amount requested if it is necessary for preservation of the program.



Your consideration would be greatly appreciated. 


